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The Civil Protection corps will hand out 12 laptops, property of IES Marc Ferrer, so pupils at the
high school can follow classes online.

  

Corps volunteers are scheduled to deliver the computers this afternoon, and recipients will be
pupils without a computer at home and unable to keep up with studies whilst in-person learning
is suspended. The effort was coordinated by Formentera’s Department of Social Welfare with
collaboration from the Departments of Interior and Education.

  

Primary schools on the island are in the process of gauging needs in an effort to help families
without a computer at home.
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